Citg of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151

February 8, 1985

Mayor
Robert G. Heft Mr. John Bechtol
14-809, Rd. M, Rt, 3
Members of Council 'Napo'l eon, OH 43545
William Young, President
Lawrence Haase Dear Mr. Bechtol:
Darel Austermiller
Darrell Fox This letter is sent as second notice concerning the
DongigiMariord faulty wiring in your hcuse atq;jo W. Main Street, ™ }
Steve White L. s

The letter dated October 8, 1984 still stands as

City M.
ity Manager a violation on your property,

Richard A. Hayward

Service for both units shall be upgraded to 100 amps

Clerk-Treasurer
per each unit.

Rupert W. Schweinhagen

Law Director This violation shall be corrected within 30 days of
Keith P. Mushifeld date of this letter, or the City may take measures
to correct the v1o]at1on

Our concern is for the health and safety of your
tennants,

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Yours truly,
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Richard G. Hayman !f
Buildina Commissioner ‘ ‘u£é$£gg/
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